
Registration packets for Kindergarten and
Transitional Kindergarten for the 2024-2025 school
year are available in the school office. Please bring

your student’s birth certificate, immunization record
and proof of residency. Also, please plan on taking a

few minutes to fill out the packet so that we can
arrange for you & your child to return for an

appointment on registration day, April 10th. Students
who reach age five by September 1, 2024, are eligible

to attend Kindergarten. If your child turns five
between September 2, 2024 and June 2, 2025, they

are eligible for Transitional Kindergarten. 

REGISTRATION
DAY:

APRIL 10, 2024
 Appointments will be available between 8:00 to

3:00. Please call 209-532-1428 if you have any
questions. 


